
God’s People Our Parish  

St. James and St Hugh, Kilbeggan  and Rahugh 

Saturday  Vigil 6 p.m. and  7.30 p.m.  Kilbeggan     Sunday  9.30 a.m. Rahugh and 11 a.m.  Kilbeggan         

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.  Saturday 10 a.m         Friday  7.30 p.m.  Rahugh               

        Fr. Brendan,  Harbour Rd.  057 9332155  087 2618353   

Confessions Saturday 11 a.m. —12 noon 

brendanfcorrigan@gmail.com        www.kilbegganparish.ie  

Come to me, 

all you that 

are weary and 

are carrying 

heavy bur-

dens, and I 

will give you 

rest. Take my 

yoke upon 

you, and learn 

from me; for I 

am gentle and 

humble in 

heart, and you 

will find rest 

for your 

souls. For my 

yoke is easy, 

and my bur-

den is light.” 

Mt.11: 28-30 

 

Make love 

your aim  

1 Cor 14:1 

 

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

6 p.m.   Brian McNeill, Relic Road, First Anniversary 

              Philomena and Patrick Robinson 

7.30 p.m.  

9.30 a.m.       11 a.m. Rose McCormack , Month’s Mind 

                                     Jack and Mary Ann Gorry 

                   “Do this in Memory of Me“ Mass  

Friday 7.30 p.m. Colm Harte 

Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

6 p.m.  Frank McLoughlin Month’s Mind 

      Michael Dillon and deceased members of the 

      Murray family. 

     Patrick and Julia Maher (Wedding Anniversary) 

7.30 p.m. Phil McMahon Month’s Mind. 

9.30 a.m.          11 a.m. Cloonan Family 

Catholic Schools week begins today. We thank 

the teachers who teach the Catholic Faith  and 

maintain the Catholic ethos of their schools. Thanks to the Boards of Man-

agement who work on a voluntary basis. More information https://

www.catholicschools.ie/catholicschoolsweek2022/ 

 A NEW PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL (PPC) 

To  nominate  parishioners to the PPC  please fill the form below and leave it in the     

collection table in church. 

I wish to nominate ……………………………………………………………………… 

Address………………………………………………………………….  Mob. ………………………………... 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………. Mob………………………………... 

Plate: €950;  Christmas Offerings: €200;  Church Renovation envelopes: €270. 

You can leave contributions in the collections tables in the churches 

Kilbeggan Library is open for browsing & borrowing, accessing public pc’s, printing, photo-

copying & scanning as well as studying, 5 days a week, Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri, 10am-5pm 

and Thursdays from 10am-8pm. 



Enrolment for Scoil an Chlochair Kilbeggan 

Enrolment for children 
wishing to start school in 
September 2022 will take 
place from Monday 17th 
January to Monday 31st 

January 2022. Please email the school: 
office@kilbeggannationalschool.com to request an 
application form or download from our website  
kilbeggannationalschool.com  Forms must be com-
pleted and returned to the school by 2pm on Mon-
day 31st January. If you have any queries, please con-
tact the school office on 057 9332338 

 

What is a Parish Pastoral Council ? A Parish Pas-

toral Council (PPC) is a consultative body of the faith-
ful, representative of the whole parish community, 
willing to work in close partnership with the priest to 
further the mission of Christ and his Church in the par-
ish. Over the lifetime of the next PPC there are many 
areas which need to be developed in our parish. This 

can happen with discussion and in-
volvement of people from all sections 
and areas of our parish. When you are 
thinking about who you would like to 
nominate to the PPC it is good to re-
member we need a mix of young adults 
young parents, older peopleWe are 
blessed  with a fantastic team of volun-
teers for various areas of parish life. 

We are far better than any parish I see in the area.  So 
thanks to all involved. 

There are many areas of Parish Life 

• Mass and Liturgy 

• Prayer opportunities in the Parish 

• Youth involvement 

• Evangelization 

• Adult Faith Education 

• Parish Centre/Rahugh Hall 

• Communication , Webcam, Website, Newsletter 

• Hospitality, Social Outreach 

• Vocations and Mission 

• Integrations of Parish Groups 

• Care of the Sick, old or isolated 

"The Pope John 
Paul Award cere-
mony is taking 
place this week-
end in St Pat-
ricks', Trim. Bishop 

Deenihan will be presenting awards to a number of 
our students for the faith commitment they have 
shown over the last while. The Award enables partici-
pants to take an active part in the life of their Church – 
in the life of their community and society. It enables 
young people to become more aware of the teaching 
and role of the Catholic Church in the world and to 
engage at a deep level with Christ. Congratulations to 
students from Mercy Secondary School who receive 
awards this Saturday, and thanks to Mr. Prendergast 
and Ms Kelly for coordinating the project :- 

Papal Cross Award:  Brian Walsh, Kevin Walsh 

Gold Award: Geri Louise O'Brien, Katie Coffey,  Aoibhe 
Cusack 

 

For a Synodal Church: 
Communion, Participa-
tion, and Mission.             
The Synodal Pathway 
in the Diocese of 
Meath 

All the baptised in the 
Diocese of Meath are 
invited to participate in 

the synodal process during Lent 2022.  Opportunities 
to engage in the process locally will be announced in 
February. 

Enlightened by the Word of God and united in prayer, 
we will be able to discern the processes to seek God’s 
will and pursue the pathways to which God calls us – 
towards deeper communion, fuller participation, and 
greater openness to fulfilling our mission in the world. 
(Vademecum 1.2)  

To learn more about synodality see     www.synod.ie 
or   www.dioceseofmeath.ie/news/universal-synod/ 

 

Charity Shop will be closed for the 
month of January. If you need some-
thing there are numbers in the win-
dow of the shop you can ring .  
Thanks to all who have supported the 

shop. Thanks to the ladies  in the shop who put in the 
hours and presented everything so well. Well done! 


